
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

2nd Annual Quarton Lake Garlic Mustard Pull 
 

Join your neighbors Sunday, April 29 from 2-4pm 
 

Help Preserve this Treasured Oasis for Our Local 
Birds, Pollinators and Wildlife! 

 
 
 

Garlic Mustard:  is a non-native, 
invasive plant species quickly 

displacing our native plants. If 
left unchecked, this invader will 

forever change the natural 
balance of the Quarton Lake 

ecosystem. 
 

All welcome to join us anytime 
between 2-4pm on the West side of 
Quarton Lake at Pine & Lake Park. 

Please bring work gloves and closed 
toed shoes. 

 
To RSVP and for more details contact 

jawang1@comcast.net 
 
 

Thank you to Holiday Market Select for 
providing refreshments! 

 
 

 


